
WINTERTIME REMINDERS 

Recess policy 
The cold weather season is coming soon so get ready!  When we 
have nice days in the winter months we will always go outside to 
play so please send your little ones with a coat, hat and gloves.  We 
might not need them on some days but please have them available 
in their backpacks.  Studies show that fresh air in the winter season is 
very important for us; not only are we soaking up some vitamin D, we 
are airing the germs that we gather from being inside during the 
winter months.  We will be on the playground for recess on days the 
“Feels Like” temperature is 45 degrees or warmer.   
 
 
Cold and Flu policy 
Remember it is cold and flu season and little ones love to share 
things, including their germs!!   Please make sure if your child has 
been ill they are kept home until they are symptom free for 24 hours.  
Our “Sick policy” is posted on the main preschool door and at the 
entrance to each classroom for your convenience.  

 
School Cancellation policy 
Also, when we have inclement weather days we will follow the Tulsa 
Public Schools schedule.  If TPS is closed due to bad weather then 
Parkview Preschool will also be closed.  Check our Parkview Baptist 
Weekday Preschool-Tulsa Facebook page for announcements and 
updates.   
 

 


